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February 26, 2016 

 

 

 

Ryan Minzner 

The Woodlands Club 

39 Woods Road 

Falmouth, Maine 04105 

 

Re: 2016 Variance Permit  

 

 

Dear Mr. Minzner: 

 

This letter will serve as The Woodlands Club’s Chapter 29 variance permit for your 2016 pest management 

program. Please bear in mind that this variance permit is dependent upon following the measures outlined in 

the variance application, particularly Section IX: Method to assure equivalent protection.    

We will alert the Board at its March 25, 2016 meeting that the variance permit has been issued.  If you have 

any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Henry Jennings 

Director 

Maine Board of Pesticides Control 

 

 

 


